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I. POLICY 
 

The Illinois State Police (ISP) will refuse requests from non-criminal justice or non-law enforcement entities for 
Illinois Secretary of State (SOS) registration, title, and driver’s license information. 

 
II. PROCEDURES 
 

II.A. After receiving proper identification (department identification/credentials or department letterhead), the 
ISP will provide criminal justice or law enforcement agencies with computerized registration data, title 
information, driver’s license, and other registration data available via the SOS computer interface with 
the Law Enforcement Agencies Data System (LEADS) computer. 

 
II.B. The ISP will refuse requests for such information by non-criminal justice or non-law enforcement 

agencies or persons. 
 

II.B.1. The requestor will be advised that the SOS has established procedures for providing such 
data. 

 
II.B.2. Authorization procedures are provided in 625 ILCS 5/2-123. 

 
Indicates new or revised items. 
 

-End of Directive- 
 


